July 23

ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB

Annandale High School P.O.B. 1283 Annandale, Virginia 22003

July 23, 2013

Dale Stevens President Stevens Construction Company 4328 Roberts Avenue Annandale, VA 22003

Dear Mr. Stevens:

Subj: Letter of Appreciation

I take a moment to thank you for the excellent work your company performed some years ago in successfully securing the iron gate to the brick-columned entranceway of our athletic complex.

After our lack of success many times elsewhere, you did it right and we appreciate it!

With kind regards.

Sincerely,

ANNANDALE ATOMS BOOSTERS

Bill Stearns

Immediate Past President